
Use your back arrow to return to Website 

 

April Newsletter 

Metro Atlanta Winnies members attending the April Georgia State Rally were treated to five 

days of activities ranging from talented young singers from the local area to Hawaiian dancers 

dancing to beautiful Hawaiian music.  Three Metro members joined the dancers for the Huki 

Lau dance which was not the highlight of the show but gave the crowd a good laugh.  See the 

Website for the action, “gawit.com”.   Winnies and Itascas began rolling in as early as Monday 

and continued for the rest of the week.  Seventy-one coaches were present with many states 

being represented.  Games were played both inside and out.  The DDDD & E music group 

played Thursday and Friday and once during the ice cream social.  Several GWR members 

joined the jam for a fun happening.  A specialist group from Warner Robins demonstrated the 

handling of dangerous explosives using a robotic machine called “Spare Parts”.  Spare Parts 

was last seen heading for the washer toss game being played in a large grassy area.  Other 

activities included bingo, seminars and card games until the lights went out.  Vendors were 

busy showing and demonstrating their wares during the rally.  All in all, the rally was fun, 

informative and very entertaining.   Thanks go to all those Georgia Winnie Rebels who helped 

make this rally a big success.     
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